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W3 Attributes of a Wealthy Woman Course

One Key

I’ve been in Corporate America since the age of 21. I recall a recent incident. After my
cubicle was assigned to me, I was given a key which unlocked the cabinet where my private
files were to be stored. I noticed after several months that I had access to two more
sets of cabinets behind me. For months I would think, “why did they assigned these other
cabinets to me without giving me another set of keys?”. I went on using just the one set
of cabinets.

One day during casual conversation my supervisor asked to store some items for her in the
cabinets that I did not use. I told her that I did not have keys to open those cabinets.
She looked at me and said, “Didn’t they assigned a key to you?” I said, “yes but they
only assigned one key.” She stated that’s all you need. One key opens all of the locks.”
What a revelation. I had assumed since I only had one key, that I was missing the other
keys to other cabinets. I laughed and thanked her. Immediately I heard the Holy Spirit
say, One Key is all you need to unlock all that is locked, in your life.

In this body of work, I will introduce the Attributes of a Wealthy Woman. I designed this
course in such a way that as each attribute is uncovered, transformation will be realized
in every student who will yield to it. I believe the scriptures reveal hidden secrets
which empower us to live rich and fulfilling lives. I believe hidden in all the
attributes is one key. This one key is all we need to manifest success in our lives.

What is an attribute? An attribute is a quality or feature regarded as a characteristic
or inherent part of someone or something. When I say an attribute of a wealthy woman, I
am referring to her inherent parts, her features, her qualities. What is her makeup? What
makes her tick? How can I become a wealthy woman? Thank you for asking…Let’s begin.

Christ gave life to everything. He created everything. Christ is the “light”. He is the
illumination, the revelation, He is knowledge. It is imperative that I start here. The
Law of the Universe is built on this foundation. In order to operate successfully in this
world, do not waiver in this truth. God created everything through him, and nothing was
created except through him.

When I speak of a Wealthy Woman, I am describing a spiritual being comprised of great
wisdom, ability, influence, leadership and feminine power.
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If you need wisdom, ask our generous God, and he will give it to you. He will not rebuke
you for asking.

Wisdom is to be sought after. Asked for. It is to be received.

There is a very familiar account in the book of Genesis. It is known as the fall of man.
Women have been the blame for this fall for centuries. The woman was convinced. She saw
that the tree was beautiful and its fruit looked delicious, and she wanted the wisdom it
would give her. So she took some of the fruit and ate it. Then she gave some to her
husband, who was with her, and he ate it, too.

The woman desired wisdom. She was tricked. The serpent actually said to the woman, “God
is trying to keep you from knowing what He knows”. When the woman was created God created
her like Himself therefore she was wisdom. The redemptive plan of God restored the woman
back to her original status. Then God said, “Let us make human beings in our image, to be
like ourselves.” This fundamental truth has to be taken in faith. Believe it as you
believe that gravity exists. Although it can’t be seen, its existence is prevalent. You
are like God. Accept it. Process this and put away any belief contrary. If you are like
me. It’s going to take a minute. Be patient with yourself. This is the cornerstone. The
temptation to self-doubt often begins right here. Cast it away. This lesson begins a life
of hope and freedom for you. A life of abundance.

Wisdom shouts in the streets. She cries out in the public square. Listen as Wisdom calls
out!
 Hear as understanding raises her voice! Wisdom has built her house; she has carved its
seven columns. She has prepared a great banquet, mixed the wines, and set the table. She
has sent her servants to invite everyone to come. She calls out from the heights
overlooking the city.
“Come in with me,” she urges the simple. To those who lack good judgment, she says,
“Come, eat my food, and drink the wine I have mixed. Joyful is the person who finds
wisdom,
 the one who gains understanding. For wisdom is more profitable than silver, and her
wages are better than gold. Wisdom is more precious than rubies; nothing you desire can
compare with her. She offers you long life in her right hand, and riches and honor in
her left. She will guide you down delightful paths;
all her ways are satisfying. Wisdom is a tree of life to those who embrace her; happy are
those who hold her tightly.
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